
SFPA Fireworks Night  
 
We hope you can join us for the SFPA Annual Fireworks Night, on what is always a 
wonderful family night out.  To book your tickets please order them by completing the jot 
form here.   Please note that tickets are on sale on a first come first served basis – don’t 
miss out, as tickets will sell out fast.  Please note that the ticket deadline is Friday 
25th October. 
 
Food tickets are an optional extra and there will be a selection of stalls to make this an extra 
fun night. 
 
Please note that there is no parking available in any of the school car parks or on-site for this 
event.  Parking will be available in the roads around the school. 
 
Kind regards, 
St Faith’s Parents’ Association 
 
 
 
For more information on the SFPA please check out the VLE and sign up to our Facebook 
page St Faith’s Parents’ Association or follow us on Twitter. @sfpacommittee 
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